
 
Between the Rivers Fund 

Teacher Recommendation for 
Capital Weekend 2017 

 
Note to teacher: The Northern Virginia and Washington Branches have established a scholarship fund to help 
dancers attend designated branch and area events. The Between the Rivers Fund will provide up to 50% of the full 
weekend fee to dancers who can benefit from financial assistance. The fund aims to help dancers who need 
financial aid to attend events and to encourage new and young dancers to become involved in the dance 
community.  
 
Your student is requesting financial aid to attend Capital Weekend 2017. All applications will be reviewed by the 
Between the Rivers Fund Committee and awards will be made by June 5, 2017. Awards will be based on funds 
available, established need of the applicants, and potential benefit to the applicant and Scottish Country dancing.  
 
We require all applicants to submit a recommendation from their teacher. Please complete this form and send it 
directly to the Committee, to arrive by June 1, 2017. You may email an image with your signature (scanned or cell 
phone photo) to betweentherivers@rscds-greaterdc.org or mail the form to Fred Eustis, 2118 Pine Avenue, 
Windsor Mill, MD 21244. To retain confidentiality, please do not return your recommendation to the applicant.  
 
Applicant’s name: _______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Class location: ___________________________________Teacher’s Name: _________________________________  
 
Approx. # years dancing ___________ Skill level (your judgment) _____________________________  
 
Why do you think this applicant is a good candidate to receive financial aid?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How do you think attending Capital Weekend 2017 would benefit the applicant?  
(Use additional sheet if necessary)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature _____________________________________________________ Date _______________________  
 

Thank you. 


